
I have been following this issue closely and I would like to urge your support of this bill. The 

electoral college system is not well understood and leads to disenfranchisement and loss of trust 

in the election process. The original reason for it is outdated and no longer relevant.  

 

The beauty of this bill is it still allows each state legislature to decide how to move forward, and 

would not require a change to the constitution. 

 

Thank you for listening. 

 

Mary Anne Cassin 

3541 SW Vermont St 

Portland OR  97219 

 


